
 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
July 4, 2022   
 
Upper Canada Consultants 
30 Hannover Drive, Unit # 3 
St. Catharines, ON   L2W 1A3 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Re:  RFP #102EN2015Watermain Design and Construction; Hwy 20 between 

Barker Parkway and Allanport 
 
Please be advised by this Notice of Award that at a Council meeting held on June 21, 
2022, Council approved Report PWCS2022-60 of the Director of Public Works and 
Community Services to accept your bid for the above captioned project which made the 
following recommendations: 
 

“1. That RFP #102EN2015 for the proposed Highway 20 Watermain Design 

and construction BE AWARDED to Upper Canada Consultants, the 
highest ranked bidder at an upset limit price of $50,637.00 plus HST; and, 

 
2. That Staff BE AUTHORIZED to spend up to the budgeted amount of 

$120,000 to complete other aspects of tendering, consultations and public 
outreach as required; and, 

 
3. That the Mayor and the Clerk BE AUTHORIZED to execute the necessary 

contracts. ” 
 

Please contact Ugo Obiako directly at 905-227-6613 ext 294 should you have any 
questions or concerns regarding this project. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
Geoff Holman, CET 
Director, Public Works & Community Services 
 
c.c. U. Obiako – Engineering Technician 

Office of the  
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